
Snack Money 

Please note that £5 snack money 
will be due on the 24.02.20 for 
this half term. All donations go 
towards a daily afternoon snack 
and support with cooking costs 

and additional resources to      
enhance learning opportunities 

for the inside and outside areas. 

Spring Term 

Date.  24.02.20 
EYFS (Reception) 

Dates for the Diary… 

Sharing writing books– 06.03.20  at 
2:30pm.  

Sponsored Stomp– 20.03.20 

Sharing Learning Journeys– 27.03.20 
at 1:30pm-End of Term at 2pm on this 
day. 

World Book Day (05.03.20) 

This year in Reception we will have a day  
centred around the book ‘Supertato’. This is 
a  non-uniform day and children are         
encouraged to come to school dressed as 
their favourite characters from their much loved stories. 

As part of our learning around Easter each year the whole of the infants take part in an Easter Bonnet parade that takes 

place in the final week of school and is shared in a special celebration with the other classes on Friday 27th March. If this is 

something that your child would like to take part in, please could they create an Easter Bonnet and hand it in on Monday 

23rd March to their class teacher. Any children who do not make a bonnet at home will have the opportunity to make a 

headband in school. A winning bonnet from each class will receive a small Easter prize! 

Welcome back everyone! 

We hope that the children and their 
families enjoyed a  lovely half term 
break and are revived and refreshed 
for another busy and exciting  half 
term.   

 

Please find attached ‘WOW’ labels. These                     

support us getting a full picture of the children's 

achievements. It is great to share the captured moments 

at home. Remember you can also share ’Wow’ moments 

by uploading observations on to Tapestry.   

Sharing Writing Books (06.03.20) 

We have been practising our writing each week since        

September. Our confidence with writing is clearly developing 

and children are beginning to write for pleasure. We will be 

opening the doors to the classroom to celebrate and share 

the children’s writing books. During the session, Mrs Evans 

and Miss Polmounter will be on hand to answer any of your 

questions about supporting your child’s writing develop-

ment.  



Please note: 

Please make sure that each item 
of your child’s clothing (both 

school uniform and PE kit) has 
their name on it. Clothing often 

gets mixed up, especially after PE 
lessons so it is essential that all 

clothing is named including shoes.  

Social Media... 

Social Media can be a positive platform. We ensure there are regular posts on Facebook, 
updates on our class blogs and the use of Tapestry to share what we have been doing in 
school.  However, we are now having an increased number of  parents who are concerned 

about comments being made in a private Facebook group for parents. If you have any  
questions, concerns or comments about your child’s education please come and see         

Mrs Evans or Miss Polmounter who will be more than happy to help.   

Home learning opportunity… 

Please match by drawing a line to connect the upper case capital letter to it’s  
matching lower case one. This is something we will be learning about over this next 
half term. Each child to return this activity completed, with their name on it will 
receive a merit for their reward chart.  

This half terms spellings... 


